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From: pat mcmahon 
Sent: 18 November 2022 09:44
To: Planning Policy
Cc: saveouraonbhoniton@gmail.com
Subject: site known as "Honi_1"

Importance: High

Categories: Reg.18 consultation

Dear Strategic Planning Team, 
I wish to make it known that I am against the development of the proposed site, known as Honi_1.  Some 
of my reasons for my objection, are as follows:- 
 
The site is within an Area of Outstanding Natural Beauty, as well as the impact this would have on 
wildlife.   
The unsuitability for the existing roads to take increased traffic.  
The existing Sewerage and drainage systems are already overloaded. 
The local schools and GPs are already overloaded and cannot cope with ever increasing numbers. 
Properties neighbouring the site would have loss of privacy. 
 
I would be very grateful, if you would let my objections be known to that powers that be. 
Kind regards 
Patricia McMahon (Mrs) 

 
 


